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A. J. FREIMAN

OTTAWA

Oct. 27th, 1924

Sir
Mr. Freiman has directed me 

to acknowledge receipt of your 
letter of October 23, and to 
assure you personally of how 
pleased he is to provide a 
scholarship for students in 
Semitic languages at McGill 
University.

Mr. Freiman considers 
of great value the work of vour 
institution in bringing to light 
for the benefit of those who care 
to profit, the beauties of sentiment 
and ancient culture to be discovered 
in a study of these languages.

I may say that cheque tor 
iplOO for the first year’s scholar­
ship has today been sent to 
Mr. Louis Fitch, to whom Mr. Freiman 
promised the scholarship, and no 
doubt will immediately be transferred 
by him to the Bursar.

Sir Arthur W. Currie,G.C.M.G.K.O.B., 
Principal & Vice-Chancellor,
McGill University, Montreal.


